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TO: 			AAA Directors		Notice #: 011707-1-I-OVCS		


			EHEAP Program Staff		





FROM:			Chuck Corley


			Interim Secretary





DATE:			January 16, 2007





SUBJECT:	Notice of Instruction:	2006-2007 Emergency Home Energy 


		Assistance Program (EHEAP) Information


		 			              					





This Notice of Instruction provides a recent update to the Emergency Home Energy Assistance Program (EHEAP) for the 2006 – 2007 contract year.  Please take note of the following:





Revised EHEAP Application – The Medicare Premium is $93.50 for 2007;  





When available, annual income limits will be updated to conform to the 2007 U.S. Department of Health and Human Services Poverty Guidelines, which should be issued in the last week in January.





The Medicare Premium was effective January 1, 2007; so begin using the revised EHEAP application immediately.  





Thank you for your continued commitment to Florida’s elders.  Should you require additional information, please contact your contract manager.





CTC/ch





Attachment








